
Please support fair pay for Naturopathic Doctors.  I have found immense benefit from the services they provide in improving my 
health and keeping me off of medications as I age. They provide a crucial role in our healthcare system and need to be supported in 
the same way any other physician is supported by the industry.  This includes the ability to make a fair wage, repay their loans and 
support their families as they provide healthcare to our community.  Thanks for your consideration!
Sincerely,
Audrey Allen


